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TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS AD
DATE: November 2022
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Fall Sports

Volleyball had a solid season. 7th grade lost their first game of the tournament and 8th 
grade won the Championship!

The 7th grade Football team remained undefeated and won the Championship and 8th 
grade ended up 4th.

Winter Sports
7th and 8th Grade girls basketball has 13 girls out for each team. We are in our early season 
games and the girls are improving with each game.

Wrestling has 35 kids out and had their first match on 11/2 and the large Syringa 
tournament on the 5th. Our kids held their own and a few placed in the tournament.


